[image: A cartoon characters on a yellow background

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]




Dear Families, 
The Scouts and Schools Monster Raffle has launched for 2025. This is a fantastic raffle with over 100 prizes to be won! The first prize is a Suzuki Swift!
Tickets for the Monster Raffle are $2 each and $1.50 of that money back to our school/community. The money raised through the Monster Raffle will go towards excursions/equipment/membership fees (your fundraising goal).
The raffle has always been fundraising made easy, especially now that our raffle is digital!
All transactions take place within a personalised community portal and buyers receive tickets directly via email, meaning less admin for you (and us). Each family will have their own unique link and QR code to share with family and friends. You can sell tickets directly from this link and the tickets will be automatically logged against your family!
Please share your unique QR code or link on your own social media channels. Give your friends the chance to win over 100 prizes!
You can even share your QR code at your local sporting club or in the school newsletter.​ We can also still sell tickets face-to-face in supermarkets and shopping centers, and takes card or cash payments.
So how do we do this?
Every family will receive an email from RaffleTix this afternoon, this email will have a few things you need:
· Your family’s unique website (post this to your social media)
· A link to track your sales
· A login to do in-person cash sales
If you have any questions, please let us know via email to EMAIL ADDRESS
So, let's get selling and help support our school/community group fundraise big!

Kind regards,
Your name
Your Position
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